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As Unitarian Universalists, we believe that all people have inherent worth and 
dignity and should be treated with respect and compassion and that they have 
fundamental civil and human rights as well as protections under U.S. and 
international law. Therefore, UUSJ opposes the administration’s approach to 
immigration, particularly family separations and mass deportations, and 
especially at the cost of needed human service programs.
Let’s urge Congress to show mercy and compassion and refuse to fund mass 
roundups, detentions, and deportations. Prioritize immigration actions on 
immigrants who have committed serious crimes or are a threat to national 
security or public safety and use the savings to make food, housing and 
healthcare more affordable for average Americans.
This effort is a blank check of up to $200 billion to President Trump to fund his 
mass deportation agenda at the cost of defunding crucial and lifesaving 
programs that millions of Americans across the country depend on such as 
SNAP,  CHIP,  and Medicaid. This budget resolution will allocate hundreds of 
billions of dollars to detention and interior enforcement, including raids and 
deportations, while profoundly cutting vital programs for everyday 
Americans—going deeper with cuts than most voters imagined possible or 
prudent. 

Oppose the Budget Resolution
and Associated Immigration Harms

bit.ly/ImmigrationHarms


